PERSONAL

DATE: April 28, 1969

To: Dr. Joshua Lederberg

FROM: Robert J. Glaser, M.D.

SUBJECT:

Dear Josh:

I just wanted to send this note to tell you how much I admired your column in today's (April 27th) <u>Chronicle</u>. I always enjoy your columns and always get a good bit from them, but I thought your handling of the student situation at Stanford was especially impressive.

I know that this note will reach your office when you are in New Haven delivering the Silliman Lectures. I will look forward to seeing you when you get back.

Sincerely yours,

BA

Robert J. Glaser, M.D.

RJG/ppw